## TOWN OF AVON PUBLIC SAFETY BUILDING COMMITTEE September 23, 2014 TOWN OF AVON POWN OF AVON POWN OF AVON POWN OF AVON POWN OF AVON

Tann el bin

A 1886 - 24

## In Attendance:

Tracy Self, Chairman
Elaine Dombrosky
Tim Flanigan
Carl Fischer
Alex Sinclair
Glenn Fernald
Chief David Martineau (Guest)

## Absent:

Marie Drottar Jason Suzor Kevin Foster

The Avon Public Safety Building Committee met at Town Hall on Tuesday evening, September 23, 2014, at 7:00 p.m.

Tracy Self commenced the meeting and the first item on the agenda was to hear from Chief Martineau. The Chief says the main goal should be selling this to the public. If that means splitting up, that is fine. He goes on to say that he thinks we need to do it bare bones. We discussed the relocation issues as well as the current square footage plan.

The Chief went through the current program and wonders how much of this is code? Different aspects of the program were discussed. He thinks some areas may be excessive. Glenn mentioned we want to be careful taking a "something is better than nothing" approach and do this properly. All agreed. Tim Flanigan asks could we get Jeff to star what is code and what is just design. Tracy agrees and will send an email to Jeff.

Discussion of doing an exit poll at the town election is brought up. The committee thinks this might be a good way to gauge public opinion. Questions could include where would you see a current facility working, splitting police/fire, how much tax is too much? The day could be split up into shifts for asking questions at the polls.

When there were no more items on the agenda, Tracy scheduled the next meeting for October 21, 2014 at 7:00 p.m.

The meeting adjourned at 8:10 p.m.